
 

 

 

The Loyd Group 
520 S. Main Street 
PO Box 7 
Galva, KS 67443 
 
Mr. Loyd,  

 

In accordance with Section 5 of the agreement between the City of Bel Aire and the Loyd Group dated 
July 1, 2022, the City of Bel Aire provided written notice of pending termination on October 5, 2022. 
Parties have had an excellent working relationship and maintain mutual respect, however because the 
timing of deliverables has accelerated in an unscheduled manner,  and the Loyd Group has existing 
pending  obligations that make it difficult to accommodate the newly accelerated timeframe, this contract 
shall be terminated as of November 1, 2022. Thank you for the expertise and professionalism the Loyd 
Group has provided to the City.  The Governing Body looks forward to opportunities to work together in 
the future.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jim Benage  

Mayor  


